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Thank you so much 
for sorting and packing donated food items 
at the Second Harvest Food Bank today as 
part of the Health Services Research Team’s 
1st volunteering activity!   

Just in a few hours, we have helped to sort 

and pack 8,549 pounds of food that 

would help feed 7000 people!!! We 

couldn’t have done it without your help.   

Thank you for your time! 

Dear Health Services Research Team: 
Russell Rothman, Jacob Rothman, Julia Phillippi, Sarah Phillippi, Nancy-Kate Phillippi, 
Emma Larkin, Jonathan Mosley, Fletcher Mosley, Sujata Ayala, Oscar Ayala, Andy Coppola,  
Becca Broughton, Leena Choi, Alex Arriaga, Christina Eskew, Aileen Ciampa, Megan 
Comeaux, Marine Ghulyan  


